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MPLA Activities 

 Submitted news to MPLA newsletter about Oklahoma libraries 

 Hosted MPLA President Annie Epperson at the Oklahoma Library Association annual 
Conference 

 Tim Miller, Executive Director of the Western Plains Library association was elected to 
the OLA’s MPLA Representative position.  Tim is a recent attendee of MPLA’s Leadership 
Institute and will serve both OLA and MPLA very well. 

 
Oklahoma Activities 

 A delegation of OLA members attended Legislation Day in Washington D.C. 

 The OLA Conference was very successful and well attended.  It was a pleasure havine 
Annie as our special guest. 

 The Oklahoma Department of Libraries suffered a little more than 6% budget cut by the 
Oklahoma legislature this year.  This will be the first time that  ODL will pass the cut onto 
Oklahoma Public Libraries.   


